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January 24, 2017 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
 
John Carruthers 
President 
Northern Gateway 
3000, 425 – 1st Street SW 
Calgary AB  T2P 3L8 
John.Carruthers@northerngateway.ca  
 
Dear Mr. Carruthers: 
 
Thank you for your letter of January 20, 2017 requesting withdrawal of the Enbridge 
Northern Gateway Pipeline Project (Project) from the Environmental Assessment (EA) 
process. EAO confirms that the Project has now been withdrawn from the EA. 
 
If you later decide to pursue the Project again, you will be required to restart the process 
with the submission of a new Project Description and associated fees.  
 
EAO will post this letter on its electronic Project Information Centre website at 
www.eao.gov.bc.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
For Nathan Braun,  
Executive Project Director, EAO  
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